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August 22, 2019 
 
State Clearinghouse 
P.O. Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 
  
Re: Request for 15-day review period for State Clearinghouse circulation of addendums prepared for the 
San Mato Clean Water Program, Wastewater Treatment Plant Upgrade and Expansion Project 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
As the CEQA lead agency of the project of reference, the City of San Mateo (City) requests a 15-day 
review period for circulation of addendums prepared for the San Mateo Clean Water Program Final 
Programmatic Environmental Impact Report for the Waste Water Treatment Plant Upgrade and Expansion 
Project (project). The City has been directed to do so by the State Water Resources Control Board, State 
Revolving Fund, from whom the City is seeking project funding. This request is supported by the CEQA 
Guidelines, Appendix K, Paragraph 2. Addendums were sent via email as a single PDF named 
“reduced_SMCWP_Addendums” along with this letter request 
 
Thank you in advance for attention to this request.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Deryk Daquigan 
Clean Water Program – Program Manager 
(650) 522-7287 

http://www.cityofsanmateo.org/

